
Feb 26, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Hello,  I live in district 8, Corvallis. I work at a small non-profit that provides free educational materials 
for local schools and 
libraries.   I am in favor of passing HB 2578  because the United 
States has become more of an oligarchy then a democracy, due to the influence of big money in politics.  
Please vote yes on HB 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Jeanne Lusignan 
2397 NW Kings Blvd 
Corvallis, OR 97330-3986 
(310) 396-7106 
 
 
 


